Hays High School Students and Families,

Welcome back! We are SO excited to have you back on campus here in a couple of weeks. Please note some important invitations below that will guide you to a strong start to the school year.

(New for this year)

Device Checkout/Pickup will take place prior to our first day of school. You will notice there are two days available, and options for both AM and PM pickup. The checkout time should take less than 20-minutes total. If possible, please try to come pick up your device on the following days/times:

Monday, August 8	HHS Main Office Entrance/Lecture Hall
9:00- Noon	Last Names A-K
1:00-4:00	Last Names L-Z

Tuesday, August 9	HHS Main Office Entrance/Lecture Hall
9:00- Noon	Last Names L-Z
1:00-4:00	Last Names A-K

Students will enter HHS at our front entrance by the office, then follow signs to checkout your device. STUCO members will be on-site to help assist with the update/sign-on process required with the brand-new computers! *To pick up a device, you must have an ID. To have an ID, you must have completed your enrollment*. If you have completed enrollment, your ID will be available when you arrive. Office staff will also be available to assist with enrollment as needed.

(New this year)

Your other stop in the office on Monday and/or Tuesday will be to sign up for and pick up your **HHS Parking Permit**. This is a requirement for *ALL* vehicles parking in the HHS parking lot. Through lots of feedback with students, teachers, and parents, we have selected a hanging permit that is around the same size as your rear-view mirror attached horizontally. Please be sure to bring the following information with you as you check out your permit:

Make, Model, Color, License Plate Number. There is no cost for the permit.